Burglar Alarm FAQs

What Is a False Alarm?

A false alarm occurs when a police officer is dispatched to a location and it is determined that the alarm activation was not caused by a criminal offense or unauthorized entry. 

When, in the opinion of the responding officer(s), a properly registered alarm dispatch request can be reasonably associated with an actual or attempted criminal offense at the involved alarm site, the alarm is valid and the response is considered a basic police service not subject to cost recovery fees.

 

How Much Are Alarm Permit Fees?

Alarm Permits are $25 each year for residents, $35 each year for businesses and $15 for low-income seniors.

 

How Do I Register My Alarm System?

Please contact your alarm company to register your alarm. If you have a local or self-monitored alarm, please contact ATB Services at 1-866-950-9902 for instructions. 

Note:  Once your alarm is registered, you will receive annual statements directing you to mail your payments to an address in San Francisco.

 

Get More Information About the Alarm Ordinance
(right-click to open hyperlinks)

For more information on the Burglar Alarm Ordinance:

· Go to the False Alarm Reduction Program website to access forms, get online training and obtain more tips.

· You can view or download the complete Alarm Ordinance by going to the Municipal Code of the City of Oakland. Open Title 8 HEALTH AND SAFETY on the left navigation bar and then select Chapter 8.02 BURGLAR ALARM SYSTEMS to pull up the ordinance.

· Call the Alarm Ordinance information line at 1-866-950-9902.

· More Burglar Alarm FAQs has answers to many typical questions.

· Email your questions to alarm@oaklandnet.com.  

